
 
 

 
 

   
Ministry of  
Education 

Education Programs Division 
Strategic Policy and Integration 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9183 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9H9 

Location: 
3rd Floor – 620 Superior St 
Victoria BC V8V 2P8 

 

January 15, 2020 
 

Ref: 217013 
 
Elaine Allan, Executive Director 
Skills Canada BC 
www.skillscanada.bc.ca 
Email: elaine@skillscanada.bc.ca 
 
Dear Elaine Allan: 
 
Thank you for your letter of January 12, 2020, requesting the Ministry of Education provide 
Legacy Funding for Skills Canada BC in connection with hosting the National Skills 
Competition 2020 in Vancouver.  I am sure the competition will provide a great opportunity to 
showcase youth skill development. 
 
As mentioned at the meeting on December 10, 2019 with Nicola Lemmer, Assistant Deputy 
Minister of Education Programs, the Ministry of Education has allocated all funding 
appropriated in Budget 2019. The Ministry is not making any commitments for additional 
investments at this time. 
 
Also as mentioned at our meeting in December, we are happy to disseminate information about 
the competition with our partners in school districts and schools. We appreciate the information 
sent by Skills Canada to share with our sector. 
 
Thank you, again, for writing.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Emilie Hillier 
Executive Director, Strategic Policy and Integration 
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